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“Faith moves us to accept for love of the crucified Lord our personal sufferings, the 
various trials of the ministry and the daily demands of community life. Moreover, we 
will heed the invitation of the Lord when he callus to practice other forms of voluntary 
penance.” CC 34  

Your prayers 

 
Please remember in your prayers Father Lionel Dumont, OMI, who 
passed away on March 19th at Saint-Boniface Hospital.  He was 94 years 
old. The funeral mass took place at Despins Residence on March 23th 
followed by burial at Saint-Boniface cemetery. 

 

Dora Freynet, sister of Fr. Isaïe Blanchette, OMI, passed away on February 
23rd at Saint-Boniface Hospital at the age 87.  
She is survived by 8 children, 23 grandchildren and 11 great-grandchildren. 
The funeral mass was celebrated at the St. Boniface Cathedral on March 4th.  
 
 

Next meeting of the District Council: April 19th at Despins Residence. 

 

 

 

  

 

Birthday: 

April 25: Fr. Denis Bourbonnais (89)  

 

A NEW ADVENTURE: A CERTIFICATE IN OBLATE STUDIES 
 

The Kusenberger Chair of Oblate Studies at Oblate School of 
Theology is offering an academic program in Oblate Studies. 
A dream comes true… 
 
METHODE OF PRESENTATION 

Initially offered only online, asynchronously, the courses will 
consist of lectures, reading, assignments and the opportunity 
for group interaction. The entire certificate may be 
completed in four semesters, or it may be taken in either a 
more intensive or more relaxed manner. The goal is 
eventually to offer all the courses in English, Spanish, and 
French. 
 

For further information see https://ost.edu/oblate-studies/ 
For registration and cost please refer to the webpage: 
https://ost.edu/admissions-aid/ 

 

Lenten Retreat with Bishop Sylvain Lavoie 
OMI, Cathedral church, The Pas, MB. 

Please send some pictures of your 
mission or activities so that we can 
share in the monthly newsletter. 

http://www.eugenedemazenod.net/?p=3377
https://ost.edu/oblate-studies/
https://ost.edu/admissions-aid/

